
Covid Update June 2022 
 

The current advice from Surrey CC is that Covid should be treated in a similar way to general 
respiratory infections. 

 

Key things to be aware of include: 

 

Students with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or mild cough, who are otherwise 
well, can continue to attend their education setting. 

Students who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people until they no longer have a high temperature 

If a student has a positive covid test result they should stay at home for 3 days after the day they 
took the test and avoid contact with other people 

Students who live with someone who has tested positive should continue to attend school as 
normal. 

Please email info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk to let school know if a student tests positive for covid or if 
a student is admitted to hospital owing to a respiratory infection. 

 

The full guidance can be found via the link below. See pages 20 and 21 of the document for advice 
on respiratory infections.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-
facilities 

 

 


